
Nikki’s 
Notes 

 A few 
days before 
Thanksgiving, 
the kids 
enjoyed reading books, 
making crafts, and baking 
goodies all in anticipation for 
the upcoming holiday. 
 Since the country has 
officially opened back up, we 
had the opportunity to get 
together with a few American 
missionary families for 
Thanksgiving. We all met up 
in the capital city for a couple 
of days and enjoyed a fun 
time of food and fellowship. 
We ate the traditional foods 
like turkey, dressing, potatoes, 
and pies. It was so refreshing 
to be with everyone again. 
God has been so good to 
give us a big family of 
missionaries over here to 
celebrate with.

December 2, 2021

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

We thank the Lord that COVID seems to be “over” 
here in Cambodia, at least for the time being. The prime 
minister officially declared the country open, including 
for church services! There are still mask requirements, 
but especially in our rural area, life is back to normal. 
With this freedom, we look forward to being able to 

start up some ministries that have been on hold for a while. 
One of these is evangelistic children’s Bible clubs. Since the 
middle of last month, we have been trying to get that 
started back up. Please pray that this can be a Christ-
honoring and effective ministry.  

We are able to be more open with our weekly 
church services, and had another visitor just last week! 
Continue to pray for the spiritual growth of this group, and 
that the Lord will give wisdom for the road forward. We 
have recently met two young couples who profess faith in 
Christ but have no church home. Pray that they will realize 
the importance of making time for fellowship with other 
believers and learning God’s Word.

Christmas is coming up, and while it is not a holiday 
in Cambodia, it provides an opportunity for special events 
and ministries. Please pray for us as we plan special 
programs to build up the church and to reach out to the 
community. 

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Spiritual growth of Christians
• Evangelism opportunities 
• Christmas outreach
• “Light of Life” radio program
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